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DATES TO REMEMBER  
 

Monday 16th September  - £3 Club money to be paid.  
 

Thursday 19th September - Themed dinner “Talk like a Pirate” 
 

Friday 20th September- Jeans for Genes Day. 
Friday 20th September - Start of music tuition. 

 
Tuesday 24th September - Reception reading workshop (details to 

follow) 
 

Wednesday 25th September at 2:30pm - Kenningtons Cafe (details to follow). 
 

Tuesday 22nd October  - Year 2 interhouse event (a.m.) 
 

28th October—1st November Half Term 
4th November Inset Day 

 
Monday 28th October - Half Term Holiday  

Activites start. 

 
Special Themed Dinner - Thursday 19th September 

“Talk like a Pirate” 
 

Red Band - Captain Jack’s Chicken Nuggets 
Blue Band - Sailor’s Starfish 

Green Band - Calypso Quorn with Pineapple 
With 

Pasta Shells 
Cannon Ball Potatoes 

Sweetcorn 
Fresh Salad 

 
   Jewelled Iced Sponge     
 

Fresh Fruit, Yoghurt, Cheese and Breadsticks. 

Jeans for Genes Day  
Friday 20th September 

 
Simply wear jeans, have fun and raise money and you’ll be changing lives, giving children with genetic disorders the 

support and care they urgently need. 
 

A suggested donation of £1.00 would be really  
appreciated. 



New Afterschool Clubs - Autumn Term 2013 

KS2 

As not many pupils applied for some of the clubs, there have been some 
changes and we are now offering a couple of new clubs for the pupils in 

KS2. 

Wednesday - Years 3 and 4 - Music man, recorders 

Thursdays - KS2 - ICT 

Thursday - KS2 - Multisports 

If your child is interested in attending any of the above new clubs, please 
come to the school office to collect a form or via our school website. 

These forms need to be in the school office by 3:30pm on Monday 16th 

September 2013. 

 

Tissues 
 

This month we are asking all Year 1 children to bring in a 
box of tissues please.  

Secondary School applications 
 

Parents of Year 6 children are now able to apply for September 2014 secondary school places. 
Applications must be made by 31st October when the window closes. Thurrock Council  
recommend applications are made online via www.thurrock.gov.uk/admissions. 
 
In order to support parents through the process and give advice regarding choosing secondary 
schools, Thurrock also recommend parents attend one of the following meetings: 
 
 
Thursday 12th September  Civic Hall, Blackshots Lane  7pm-8.30pm 
Monday 16th September  Thameside Theatre, Orsett Road  7pm-8.30pm  
Thursday 19th September  Culver Centre, Daiglen Drive  4.30pm-6pm 

Reminder 
 

Copies of letters sent home can be found on the school 
website (www.kenningtonsprimaryacademy.co.uk).  
 
Please visit the homepage of your child’s year group to 
download a copy.  

Medication 
 

When sending in any medication for your child, can you 
please make sure that you have filled in the yellow form, 

which you can collect from the school office. 
 If your child needs an asthma pump, please ensure this is 

in school with them at all times.  


